FLYERSRIGHTS

June 27, 2024

National FOIA Staff (AFN-400)
Federal Aviation Administration
800 Independence Ave SW
Washington, DC 20591

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear National FOIA Staff:

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) on behalf of Flyers
Rights Education Fund. I hereby request a copy of the “Quality Control Plan”, “Action Plan”, or
“Roadmap” submitted by Boeing to the FAA on or around May 30, 2024. The FAA established a
90 day deadline at the end of February 2024 for Boeing to submit this plan. I hereby also request
all other materials submitted by Boeing in connection with this Quality Control Plan.

The requested report are referenced in the following FAA Press Release:
May 30, 2024

h
ety-and-production-guality-fixes

In order to help determine my status for purposes of determining the applicability of any
fees, you should know that I fall into the category of other requesters. Flyers Rights Education
Fund is a 501(c)(3) organization that helps to educate the public and publishes a newsletter for
airline passengers.

I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a maximum of $250. If you estimate that
fees will exceed this limit, please inform me first.

I request a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the information to
FlyersRights.org is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public



understanding of the operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in
FlyersRights.org’s commercial interest.

The requester is the largest nonprofit advocacy organization for airline passengers.
FlyersRights.org has over 60,000 members, publishes a newsletter, and operates a toll-free
hotline for airline passengers. According to the FAA, more than 2.5 million people travel on
commercial flights each day in the United States. The U.S. economy depends on commercial
aviation. The general public and the very sizable traveling public will benefit from the release of
the requested information

Paul Hudson, President of FlyersRights.org, has been interviewed or quoted in hundreds
of news stories, including articles and reports by NBC, CNN, FOX, New York Times,
Washington Post, and Los Angeles Times. With its website and weekly newsletter, disclosure to
the requester will be broadly disseminated to the public by the requestor and the news media.

Disclosure of these records would greatly increase the public’s understanding of the
government’s operations and the process by which the government promotes aviation safety.

Signed,
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Andrew Appelbaum
Counsel

FlyersRights
800-662-1859 ext. 1
andrew(@flversrights.org
1030 15th St NW #292
Washington, DC 20005

Paul Hudson
President
FlyersRights
800-662-1859 ext. 0
paul@flyersrights.org




